
Parents/Guardians:

We look forward to the opportunity to serve you and your child again in the coming year! We are happy to
announce that online registration is now open for the 2024-2025 School Year. You can complete online
registration from Monday, July 22nd through Tuesday, August 10th. If you are new to the district please
complete the pre-registration form at https://ecollect.accelaschool.com/centerville.

Online registration through PowerSchool will be used again this year so that you can register from the
comfort of your own home. You can register your student(s) using a computer, smartphone, or tablet. You
can register through a web browser by visiting our PowerSchool site at
https://centerville.powerschool.com/public/home.html or you can register through the PowerSchool
mobile app. If you are using the PowerSchool mobile app make sure you are using version 22.5.0 or
higher. If you do not have a parent access account, one will need to be created an account.

Parents will have the following forms to complete/update under Enrollment:

● Student Demographics
● Student Address (Can be submitted for family)
● Student Contacts (Can be submitted for family)
● Health Information
● Permissions (Can be submitted for family)

o Parents grant or deny permission for their student's school activities
o Link to Web Store to pay fees
o Link to other health forms and athletic forms that will need to be printed and returned

● Transportation Request Form (Can be submitted for family)
● Iowa MEP (Can be submitted for family)
● Chromebook and Device Use Agreement (Can be submitted for family)
● Acknowledgment of Completion (Can be submitted for family)
● Optional form: Student Fee Waiver Application

If you have any questions or need assistance please contact your student/students’ building. Secretaries
will return to the office on August 1st, principals will be able to help on a limited basis prior to this time.

● Centerville High School: 641-856-0813
● Howar Middle School: 641-856-0760
● Lakeview Elementary School: 641-856-0637
● Centerville Preschool: 641-856-0709

We greatly appreciate your participation in the online registration process. If you have trouble with the
online registration process and would prefer in-person assistance, we will be hosting an in-person
registration event at the Lakeview Elementary School Cafeteria on July 24th from 10:00am to 6:00pm.
We are glad to welcome you back or welcome you for the first time to our district and look forward to a
great school year ahead with you!

Sincerely,
Centerville Administrative Team

https://ecollect.accelaschool.com/centerville
https://centerville.powerschool.com/public/home.html

